
Attachment 5 

 

 

 

August 21, 2023 

 

 

To:  Kansas State University Faculty Senate 

 

From:  Mustaque Hossain, Ph.D., P.E.   

 Chair, General Grievance Board 

 College of Engineering/ Department of Civil Engineering  

 

Re:  Grievance actions during the 2022 -2023 Academic Year 

 

 

I received no grievance hearing request during the 2022-2023 academic year. I’m on sabbatical 

leave this fall semester and a substitute chair, Rick Zajac, was appointed by the FS Executive 

Committee for this time.  

 

I feel honored to serve in this capacity, and I thank the Faculty Senate for allowing me to serve. I 

would also like to thank the Faculty Senate, the University Administration, and my College for 

their support.  

 


